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1st March 2022 

 

Platinum Jubilee additional day’s holiday entitlement 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

I am sure you will already be aware that everyone is being given an additional day’s holiday this year 
in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As the Jubilee celebration date falls in the half term 
holidays, Worcestershire Children’s First have suggested all schools tag this extra day onto the school 
Summer holiday in order to minimise disruption to parents. 

Therefore, please note that our schools will now break up for the end of the Summer term on 20th 
July 2022 with Wednesday 20th July 2022 being the last day of term.  

We will of course be celebrating this event in school with the children on Thursday 26th May and have 
several activities planned.  

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
  
Mrs Sandra Jennings  
Federation Headteacher  
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